
Notice of Cancellation of Tender: Reference Number' IITK/CHM/MKG/23-24/31' 

We regret to inform you that the tender with Reference Number 'IITK/CHM/MKG/23-24/31' 
issued by IIT Kanpur has been canceled. This decision was made after careful consideration of 
various factors impacting the project requirements. 

Due to unforeseen circumstances and changes in our priorities, we have determined that the tender 
is no longer necessary at this time. We sincerely appreciate the time and effort invested by each 
participant in preparing their documents. 

Thank you for your understanding and cooperation. 

(Sign. of Pl) 

Prof. Manas K. Ghorai 

Dept. of Chemistry, IIT Kanpur, Kanpur 
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